
4th Grade Math & Science - Week of May 4th 
 
Hello Parents and Students!  
 
I hope this message finds everyone healthy and enjoying some of this beautiful weather! The 
days are so warm and sunny!  
 
This week's math lessons are L102-106.  
 
Please find them on the school website. By now, your child should have taken Test #19. Many 
of you have sent me the scores or emails/texts of the results. But, I am missing quite a few. 
Please remember to send me the scores or pictures of the test so I can grade it. Thanks! I also 
need to know if they are completing their daily lessons.  I have been checking the Science 
Weekly website and there are several students who haven't completed many weeks of lessons. 
I am basing their science grades on this participation. Please have them login and continue to 
work through Earth/Space Unit. There are tests available. Thanks so much! We will have our 
weekly Zoom meeting this Tuesday the 5th. I emailed the link and password.  
 
Thanks for all of your help with this!  
 


